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It is with great sadness that I learn of the death of Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI. 

With all the member churches of the Anglican Communion I would like to assure His Holiness Pope 

Francis, and all our sisters and brothers in the Roman Catholic Church of our prayers, thanking God 

for Pope Benedict’s outstanding ministry of service to the Church and the world. 

He was an inspiring and courageous teacher, preacher and pastor. His theological wisdom has been 

of immense benefit not only to Catholics, but to countless faithful in other Christian traditions. 

Anglicans are deeply grateful for the wisdom we have received from Pope Emeritus Benedict, and 

pray as he did that in Christ we shall all be one, and that together we will share in the fullness of the 

Resurrection. 

May he rest in peace and rise in glory. 


